
Nursery and Reception -  self-isolation update 

I have double checked the isolation period with the Local Authority today and they have confirmed 

that you can stop self-isolating from Friday 2nd October.  This means that your child can return to 

school on Monday 5th October. 

Thank you for your support during this time.  I look forward to seeing the children in school on 

Monday. 

Mrs Askew 


